Amoco Production Company

501 WestlLake Park Boulevard
Post Office Box 3092
Houston, Texas 77253-3092

November 1, 1994

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
Oil Conservation Division

Post Office Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Attention: Mike Stogner
CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Application for Administrative Approval
Unorthodox Gas Well Location

Federal - BN - Well No. 1
Undesignated Bone Spring

Sec. 17, T-22-S, R-26-E

Eddy County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

Amoco Production Company hereby requests administrative approval of an unorthodox gas well
location under the provision of Statewide Rule 104(F). Amoco plans to recomplete the subject
well from the Happy Valley Morrow to the Undesignated Bone Spring.

There are no other operators offsetting this proration unit. Amoco holds the acreage surrounding
this well. Attached find a copy of the Sundry Notice (MMS Form 3160-5) and Well Location and
Acreage Dedication Plat (NMOCD) Form C-102).

If you have any questions regarding this application, please contact Henry Welch at (713) 366-
3254 or me at (713) 366-7213.

Yours very truly,

. M

Howard I. Black
Staff Business Analyst

cc: Henry Welch, Room 18.120

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
Oil Conservation Division

P O Drawer DD

Artesia, New Mexico 88210



